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April 18,2022

Dear Lycee Francais De La Nouvelle-Orleans parent,

We are happy to inform you that First Bank & Trust will offer a convenient and cost-saving online tuition
payment plan to the parents of preschool students of Lycee Francais De La Nouvelle-Orleans for the
2022-2023- school year. All tuition payments will be paid through the bank’s Tuition Payment Plan which
is set up on the bank’s secure website.

Here are some important highlights about your payment options:

Easy Online Sign-Up: The application for the Tuition Payment Plan is simple and requires minimal
information. You may access the FBT website at https:/tuitionportal.fbtonline.com beginning

2022 to set up a new payment plan for the 2022-2023 school year. If you have previously
used the bank’s website and already have an active login and password, you may use the same login
credentials. If you are a new user to the site, you will be required to create your user ID and password.
Instructions for navigating through the process are available and will be provided.

Fees and Terms - The Payment Plan is not a tuition loan and there is no interest added to your payments.
There is an annual $50.00 Enrollment Fee per family and a $5.00 per transaction fee for monthly
automatic bank drafts. There will be a $25.00 “Return Fee” charged for any payment returned to the bank.
All returned payments will be reprocessed within (3) days of the return and you will be notified via email.

Convenient Automatic Tuition Payments: Tuition payments for the 2022-2023 school year will start in
August 2022 and will end in May of 2023, so enrollment for the new payment plan must be completed
online no later than Friday, July 22, 2022. All tuition payments will be processed via an automatic bank
draft from your checking or savings account and you will have the option of choosing between the 1* and
the 5™ of each month for your payment due date. The annual 2022-2023 Pre-K tuition rate for Lycee
Francais is $5,500.00, so your monthly payments will be $550.00.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you this coming school year and we look forward to working with
you. Our representatives are available to assist you with the online process should you have questions.
Please do not hesitate to call our Tuition Solution Center at (504) 584-5967 or 1-877-426-2376.
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